- 1. Annual Meeting on 1/26/2014
- 2. Contacted Project Green Environmental Project which did an energy audit on the Church and Parish Hall.
- 3. Project Green replaced all of our florescent fixtures with the newest and least energy consumption, rewired many of our light sockets and replaced every light bulb in the Church and Parish Hall. The total cost of the project was \$6191. The cost to Trinity was \$500. Especially cool was the fact that we talked them into installing seven day programmable thermostats which Michael and I have been looking for for over four years!
- 4. Fabry Inc., our organ repair company, replaced the original blower unit on the Organ. Long live the refurbished Organ and our undying thanks to Guy Stephens father for all his work getting the organ up and running back around the turn of the century.
- 5. Deacon John began attending our Morning Prayer service on Wednesday and added a healing component to the service.
- 6. Al of the cushions in the Church were replaced ahh!
- 7 Olsson Roofing finally came out to repair our roof.
- 8. Two dead trees were removed from out parking lot
- 9. The parking lot was re-striped.
- 10. Bishop Epting joined us for a wonderful Palm Sunday celebration and the welcoming of Rene and Theresa to Trinity!
- 11. Stations of the Cross and Holy Communion were celebrated on the Wednesday before Easter.
- 12. Agape' dinner and Maundy Thursday celebration.
- 13. Wednesday before Good Friday we walked the stations of the Cross.
- 14. On Good Friday we celebrated Solemn Mass
- 15. Easter He is risen! Halleluiah
- 16. In early May we finally got our roof repaired
- 17. We repainted the Parish Hall (Thanks, Gary!)
- 18. We celebrated the Baptism of Jason and Ashton
- 19. We striped the Parking Lot
- 20. We cut down two trees that were infected.
- 21. We replaced gutters that have been missing for 15 years!
- 22. We had a wonderful Parish Picnic
- 23. We updated Mary's shrine at the back of the Church
- 25. We repaired the water damage in the Parish Office.
- 26. We painted the Office
- 27. 13 of us participated in this year's C.R.O.P walk.
- 28. We celebrated Mitch and Ryan's wedding!
- 29. We hosted an organ concert.
- 30. We shared a Thanksgiving celebration with our friends from I.D.O.M.
- 31. We updated out Public Address System
- 32. We had a bring your Creche to Church Sunday!

32. The City finally tore down the abandoned house across the street from the Church - now if they would only do something bout the Masonic Temple!